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When a canine in service with the Fayetteville Police Department is retired due to age, injury, incompatibility, or other factors of unfitness, the City’s first effort will be to place the canine with his handler.  This can be done upon request by the handler, recommendation of the Chief of Police, and approval by the City Manager.  Such placement may occur at a price of $1.00 with the handler’s agreement to release the City from liability for the canine, the handler’s agreement not to use the dog for police canine duties and the handler’s acceptance of any additional conditions requested by the Chief of Police and approved by the City Manager. 
